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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:25 PM
To: 'mayormarionar@aol.com'
Cc: 'jkelley502mbd@yahoo.com'
Subject: Mayor & RO Clarification, Change of Authorization [AR0021971]
Attachments: Change in Signatory Authorization Form.pdf

Good afternoon,  
 
DEQ has reviewed our current contact information for the City of Marion (AR0021971), and has noticed conflicting 
information regarding your current Mayor. Because of this, we wanted to reach out to ensure that your Mayor is still 
Frank Fogleman. It is important that we keep our contact information up to date, and the permit requires the listed 
Responsible Official (RO) be current. If your Mayor is still Frank Fogleman, feel free to disregard the rest of this message. 
 
If, however, you have had a new Mayor take office, we must change our records to reflect that. To do so, complete and 
submit the attached form to DEQ. You may email this form directly to me, or send it by mail to: 

- Office of Water Quality, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, 72118 

Thank you for your attention in this matter, 
 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


